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CASE NUMBER:                                16-6213 
 
DATE/TIME OF INCIDENT:           8/28/2016  
 
DATE/TIME OF RELEASE:            9/1/2016  11:15 am 
 
NATURE OF STORY:                       Gravestone Left in Parking Lot  
 
LOCATION:                                        Perkins Peninsula Park 
 
DETAILS: 
 
The Lane County Sheriff’s Office is looking for assistance identifying a gravestone so it can be 
returned to its rightful place.   The gravestone, pictured below, was found at Perkins Peninsula 
Park in the parking lot on 8/28/2016.  The stone is 28 “ x 18” x 5”, is weathered, and missing the 
bottom left corner.  The Sheriff’s Office has been unable to make out a name or a date on the 
gravestone.  We are hopeful that someone can help us identify the stone so it can be respectfully 
returned.   If anyone recognizes the gravestone or knows its rightful location, please contact the 
Sheriff’s Office at 541-682-4141. 
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